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September 9, 1982

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection, Sec. 2

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevcit Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Re License No. 21-13658-01

Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

In response to the request in your letter of August 13, 1982, I now am able
to advise you that we have achieved the actions that.were outlined in my letter
of July 29, 1982.

1) We have sent ous Tracerlab gamma-ray sensitive survey meter to Nuclear
Research Corp. for calibration and will plan to repeat this annually.

2) The Radiation Protection Officer, Richard D. Piccard, has performed
surveys of our storage vault in August and September, with acceptable
results. Surveys will be continued en a monthly basis.

3) A wipe test of our neutron source was conducted on September 8, 1982,
followi,ng the procedure outlined in our application for license
renewal. There was no indication of leakage at a sensitivity level

below 0.0005 pCi.
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Sincerelyq

f h

Wayne M. Wright, Chairmanj
1 Department of Physics
,
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